
 

 

 

Public Comment Sought on Candidates for Judge Pro Tempore Vacancy 
 
The Arizona Superior Court in Pima County is asking for comments regarding six applicants for a 

Judge Pro Tempore vacancy on its bench. The position became available upon the appointment of 

the Hon. Kimberly H. Ortiz to Superior Court Judge by Governor Doug Ducey.  

 

This position is responsible for presiding over various criminal cases. While the selected applicant 

will be appointed a standard criminal caseload, an assignment to a problem-solving specialty court 

may be required. 

 

The Nominating Committee reviewed 15 applications for the Judge Pro Tempore position and 

chose the following six individuals to be interviewed on October 11, 2021. 

 

• Brilliant, Esther I., Esq. 

• Greene, Baird S., Esq. 

• Hampson, Renee L., Esq. 

• Kamm, T. Clayton, Esq. 

• Otto, Victoria A., Esq. 

• Verenna, Alexandra Kate, Esq.  

 

The Court invites comments no later than Wednesday, October 6, 2021, by 4:00 p.m. Comments may 

be submitted in writing or verbally to a committee member. The Court will not consider anonymous 

comments. 

 

Written comments may be mailed to Superior Court Human Resources, 110 W. Congress,  

9th floor, Tucson, AZ. 85701; submitted electronically to: scjobs@sc.pima.gov (cc: isaar@sc.pima.gov) or 

faxed to (520) 724-4253. Please include your full name and mailing address with any comments 

submitted. 

   

Verbal comments may be directed to the following Committee members: Hon. Danelle Liwski, 

Committee Chair; Hon. James Marner; Hon. Kimberly H. Ortiz; Hon. Teresa Godoy; Joel Feinman, Esq.; 

Daniel South, Esq.; Marla Rapaport, Esq.; Dr. Da’Mond Holt, Public Member; John Delgadillo, Public 

Member; and Patty Dean, Public Member.  

 

The Committee will recommend the finalists to Superior Court Presiding Judge Jeffrey T. Bergin, 

who will make the appointment.  
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